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Dear Parents/Carers 
 

‘My Learning Resources’ Platform 
 
I hope that this letter finds you well and your child is enjoying their first half term of the academic 
year. 
 
I wrote to you last year regarding Blended Learning and the opportunities it provides for our students 
to revisit their classroom lessons at home, or to view these lessons should they be unable to attend 
school. 
 
We continue to keep our ‘My Learning Resources’ platform up to date in order that students can 
access lesson resources at home. To access these resources, please: 

• Go to the Beckfoot school website at www.beckfoot.org 

• Select the ‘Students & Learning’ drop down menu 

• Select ‘Teaching and Learning’ 

• Select the My Learning Resources button 
 
On our Remote Learning webpage, we have included a video explaining in more detail about how to 
access and use My Learning Resources here: https://youtu.be/dS_y6_OaxSg.  
 
Alongside utilising ‘My Learning Resources’ to revisit lessons, or access lessons from home, your child 
should continue to complete Home Learning (homework) that is written into their planner. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and feedback.  Please do not hesitate to get in touch should 
you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Nikki Sullivan 
Deputy Headteacher 
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